TO: All Colgate University Employees & Retirees
FROM: Hamilton Hearing, LL.C
DATE: September 20,2016

RE: Hearing Healthcare Program

We are pleased to inform you that all current employees and retirees of Colgate
University are now eligible to participate in a hearing healthcare program from
Hamilton Hearing, LLC.

This package includes:
* A complimentary hearing evaluation

* 3 year hearing aid warranty on all 5 technology levels

* 3 year loss & damage insurance on all 5 technology levels

* 3 year service plan on all 5 technology levels

* 10% discount off all hearing aids (maximum $500 per pair)

This program is available to all current employees and their immediate family members,
as well as retirees. Hamilton Hearing has offices located in Hamilton (4 Eaton St.) and
Norwich (194 Grandview Ln.) and, in addition to regular office hours, they offer both
evening and Saturday morning appointments.

You may call Hamilton Hearing directly at 315-750-9693 with any questions or to
schedule an appointment. Please identify yourself as an employe/retiree of Colgate
University when doing so to take advantage of this program.



